SPECIAL MEETING BID OPENING BOOSTER PUMPING STATION

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, August 1, 1991 at 3:30 p.m. with supervisors Ronald Golba, Andrew Piccuta and Joseph Budai present.

The purpose of the meeting was to receive bids for the water booster pump for the water line extension project. The following bids were received:

Systecon Inc. \$ 45,632.00 Engineered Fluid Inc. \$ 67,944.00

Motion by Ronald Golba second by Andrew Piccuta to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto Secretary/Treasurer